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Dear PUC

As an Oregon citizen and customer of NW Natural Gas, I’d like to urge you to reject
their current IRP and demand they do more to reduce greenhouse gas pollution. It is
clear from reading their IRP that they could do much more to address climate change
now.

Thank you for considering this comment.

Sincerely
J  R

Portland, OR. 




